CSC

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Sepublhic of the Philippines

Civil Service Commission Regional Office 1

January 8, 2024

NOTICE OF AWARD

Ms. JENY ROSE S. YADYADOC

Marketing Professional
Toyota La Union

Brgy Disso-or, Bauang, La Union

Dear Ms. Yadyadoc:

Your bid for the Supply and Delivery of One (1) Brand New Unit of Passenger Van
and One (1) Brand New Unit of Multi-Purpose Vehicle for CY 2024 has been
determined by the Bids and Award Committee (BAC) as the Single Calculated
Responsive Bid at a Contract Price equivalent to Two Million Nine Hundred Twenty
One Thousand Eighty Pesos (Php 2,921,080.00). Accordingly, this Office accepts
your Bid and hereby awards the contract to Toyota La Union,

May we request you to come to the Office for contract signing and submit the required

Performance Security in
instruction to bidders

Very truly yours,

any of the acceptable forms and amount stipulated in the

HEDY JOSE B. LARDIZABAL
Director IV / Head of Procuring Entity

Conforme:

I acknowledge receipt of

this Notice on ) Jﬂ_’L____._

Name of the Representative of the lsﬁder

Authorized Signature

o)

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani

9 Quezon Avenue, Sevilla, San Fernando City,

La Union 54 (072) 700-5626 (telefax)/700-5639 i CSC_reg1@yahoo.com.ph @ www.rol csc.gov.ph



BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
Resolution No. 12-216, s. 2023

RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, the Civil Service Commission Regional Office 1 invited bidders for the Supply and
Delivery of One (1) Brand New Unit of Passenger Van and One (1) Brand New Unit of Multi-Purpose
Vehicle for CY 2024 - Early Procurement Activity with an Approved Budget for the Contract of Three
Million Pesos (P 3,000,000.00);

WHEREAS, during the Detailed Bid Evaluation on December 4, 2023, Toyota La Union was found
cligible/compliant to the technical and financial requirements, heice, declared as bidder with the Single
Calculated Bid amounting to Two Million Nine Hundred Twenty One Thousand Eighty Pesos
(Php 2,921,080);

WHEREAS, the Technical Working Group conducted a Post-Qualification on December 11, 2023;

WHEREAS, upon deliberation of the post-qualification result, the bid of Toyota La Union was found
responsive;

WHEREFORE, the BAC hereby resolves to recommend TOYOTA La Union to the Head of Procuring
Entity (HOPE) as the Single Calculated and Responsive Bidder for the awarding of contract.

December 13, 2023, San Fernando City, La Union.

ATTY. MADO P. PASCUAL
Attorney V
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HEDY JOSE B. LARDIZABAL
Director 1V/Head of Procuring Entity



